
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
It has been another busy week at St. Cuthbert’s;   
 
On Wednesday, we welcomed many of you to our online Harvest Assembly.  It was lovely that so many of you 
were able to join us, to help celebrate this wonderful time of year. Special thanks to Father Kevan and Sister 
Maria for taking the time to join us too.  We have now collected a fantastic selection of items for the local 
food bank, thank you.  I am sure the food you have donated will make a real difference to a local family in need. 
  
Staff enjoyed joining Bishop Paul for the Years Education  service. Although very different to normal, it was a 
fantastic opportunity to reflect on our amazing schools and the jobs we are all doing.  Congratulations to Mrs 
Bone who was awarded her CCRS (Catholic teaching certificate), which she has studied extremely hard for over 
the past two years. We also celebrated the commitment to education demonstrated by Mrs Murray over the 
years. Well done to both.  
 
Today, we welcomed Karen from Relax Kids back into school.  The children were thrilled to see her again and 
have all enjoyed a relaxing yoga session. Karen also shares techniques the children can use at home, if they ever 
find a few quiet minutes to relax (maybe they could show you too?) 
 
We will be having parents meetings next half-term. We are currently unable to offer face to face 
appointments, so will be offering 10-minute telephone consultations with your child’s class teacher.  
Mrs Bone, Mrs Tetchner and Mrs Hartley will be in touch after the half-term break, to let you know 
how to book your appointment.   
 
Thank you, as ever for your continued support. Could we ask that you spread the word about St.  
Cuthbert’s and how amazing we are.  If you know 
of anyone who is looking at either starting or  
moving schools, please pass our details onto them.   
Many thanks and have a peaceful weekend,  
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 

 
  

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 93% 
Year 4 90% 
Year 5 98% 
Year 6 100% 

WOW! 
Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2 
& Year 6 – 

that’s 
brilliant! 

Diary Autumn 2020 
October 

Friday 16th Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Monday 19th Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Wednesday 21st Boxes of Hope assembly, whole school, in school 
Friday 23rd School closes for the half-term break, 3.15pm 

November 
Monday 2nd School re-opens for second half of Autumn Term, 8.50am Y4 & Y6, 8.55am Y3 

& Y5, 9.05am YN, YR, Y1 & Y2 
 Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Friday 6th  Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Monday 9th Last day to book / return Xmas 4 Schools orders 
 Art Club after school until 4.15pm 

 
MENU 2 

Week 
beginning 

Monday 19th of 
October 2020 

 

 
Outdoor learning in the autumn sunshine 

Congratulations to Mrs Bone who was awarded 


